
Hospital Officer’s Bulletin – January 2025 

 

A new year is upon us with lots of opportunities to serve our veterans. Please consider a project 

at the local and district levels to support our inpatient and homeless veterans. Thank you for all 

that you do. Happy New Year and stay blessed! 

 

Trisha Rosenburg  

Hospital Officer  

 


